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Secretary Gray Applauds President Trump’s Order for New 
Census Excluding Illegal Aliens from Census 

CHEYENNE, WY – In response to President Trump’s announcement ordering a United States census 
excluding illegal aliens, Secretary Gray made the following statement: 

“I applaud President Trump’s order of a new, accurate census that will completely remove illegal aliens 
from the count. I support President Trump’s order 100%.  This is a very important issue, and one that has massive 
implications on our elections. Biden’s inaccurate count diverts Congressional representation away from 
conservative states like Wyoming.  As Wyoming’s chief election official, I will be doing all I can to support 
President Trump’s decision to order a new census, which is an important election integrity measure.” 
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